
 

Medical ENT - Northern and Southern Alberta   
 

Aria MD is looking for a RCPSC certified otolaryngologist to join our 

network of family physicians and specialists in Alberta.  We are looking 

for a full time medical otolaryngologist to practice in one of our 

associated clinics throughout Alberta.  We are currently deficient in ENT 

services throughout the province but do have specific needs in Fort 

McMurray, Edmonton, Canmore, and Calgary.     The position would 

consist of full time clinic duties.  Support from clinic RN, RT, hearing 

practitioners is provided.  All state-of-the-art equipment is also provided 

in our new facilities.  Unfortunately, there is no possibility of operative 

time.    Nonetheless, we believe this is great opportunity whether you 

are a young graduate seeking a stepping stone, supplementing your 

current practice, or someone near retirement transitioning to a low 

stress career.   We would ideally like a minimum commitment of 1 year 

but are open to other short term arrangements, and are also open to 

surgeons who are planning on maintaining a part time practice 

elsewhere.     Further details available on inquiry. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide practice assessments to 

foreign graduates.  As such, we can only consider those who already 

have a Royal College (Canada, Ireland, Great Britain) certification.   

We would appreciate any resumes or inquiries to be forwarded to 

d.abilmona@ariasleep.com  
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